
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Jonesville City Council will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 16, 2022 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Jonesville City Hall, 265 E. Chicago Street, Jonesville, Michigan, for the purpose of 

hearing comments on Ordinance #221, an amendment to Section 2-26 of the Code of Ordinances, 

Compensation. Copies of the proposed ordinance are available at City Hall or online at 

www.jonesville.org.  Please submit written comments to City Hall, 265 E. Chicago Street, 

Jonesville, MI 49250 or via email to clerk@jonesville.org no later than November 15, 2022.   

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville in writing at the above addresses or by calling (517) 849-2104. 

 

Cindy Means, Clerk 

City of Jonesville 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


